

Minutes of the February 2016 BCFCSA Meeting – 8/2/16

Present – Les Pegler, Richard Williams, Mark Jones, Matt Johnson, Jonathan Ervine, Kevin Owen, Geraint Parry, Einion Williams, Neil Harrold, Michael Edwards, Eifion Jones, Glynne Roberts, Peter Davies, Peter Crew, Dick Rigby, Anora Rigby, Dan Jones, Yvonne Thomas, Ceri Roberts

Apologies – Linda Roberts, Phil Rigby, Pat Roberts

1. Treasurer's Update

As noted previously we have two accounts, the current account and the business reserve account. The current account funds everyday expenses and the business reserve account will fund our contribution to the development of Nantporth.

The current account contains **£1,156.53**

The business reserve account contains **£5,221.43**

We need more people to use Easyfundraising. We may be able to buy frames for advertising in the clubhouse

2. Storiel Exhibition Update

Glynne R / Kevin O – “We had a meeting last week, artefacts are coming in and the interviews have been done. Storiel feel that they have enough artefacts. We need to think about what we’ll do with the artefacts after the exhibition. Should we display them?”

The exhibition will be held in the community room and will receive its official opening on 26/2/16 (6-7:30pm). BCFCSA members are welcome.

3. Feedback from Joint Board Meeting 18/1/16

Finance – Some problems due to lack of home matches in Feb. The situation is no better or worse than 3 months ago. In general there is no debt.

Lottery – Going to happen in conjunction with Everton. Payments to be taken by standing order.

Clubhouse – We still need to maximise the income. Mulling over an advert for a Steward.

Macron – We may still be with Macron next season due to the contract situation.

Segregation at Rhyl home match – We suggested that it wasn't needed and there was no segregation at this match.

Welsh Music – Contacts have been made and we're seeing what's feasible.

Jamie Reed – We made a generous offer but Llandudno's offer was more attractive.

Book Signing – Mat Guy will be doing a book signing of "Another Bloody Saturday" on the day of the PTT home match.

The next joint board meeting is scheduled for 22/2/16.

Meeting – "Are minutes taken at these meetings?"

Meeting – "This is something we should look at / suggest."

4. Peter Crew's update

There could be a few new advertisers coming our way in the near future.

There is the possibility that we could use the back of a Canolfan Brailsford leaflet to advertise fixtures. This may be done through the Chronicle or Mail

Kevin O – "We should look at having better signage in the ground to advertise programmes, raffles, club shop etc."

5. Bricks

We need to order glue.

The Friars plaque will be used in the Storiell exhibition and then returned to the club.

6. Merchandise

We will holding a merchandise sale that offers generous discounts from the next match.

We've been in touch with the supplier of the Cymru/Dinas Bangor scarves and we need to make a couple of amendments to the design in order to have it manufactured.

We could sell samples in the clubhouse.

7. Player Sponsorship

Most people that have requested to have their photos have had them taken.

8. AOB

Kevin O – “Non-League Magazine would like to do a Bangor City related story. We'd like a few ideas if possible.”

Geraint P – “We need to think about the timing of the quiz. Should it be held after a match?”

Kevin O – “We also need to think about other promotions. Matchday promotions, student promo at the time of the Aber match etc..”

Michael E – “Have we published a list of Mid-season Draw winners?”

Meeting - “Yes, in the BCFCSA column and programme.”

Jon E – “We need to run Radio Bangor whether the students do their radio broadcast or not.”

Les P – “We need to complement Jonathan on his work with Radio Bangor at the Rhyl match, it was very evocative.”

Yvonne T – “We need to think about an end of season party.”

Date of Next Meeting – 7/3/16 (7:00pm Start)